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The Virginia Board of Funeral Directors and Embalmers convened for a public hearing on Tuesday, March
10, 2020 at the Department of Health Professions, Perimeter Center, 9960 Mayland Drive, 2" Floor,
Training Room #2, Henrico, Virginia.

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:

Blair Nelsen, FSL
Louis Jones, FSL

DHP STAFF PRESENT FOR ALL OR PART OF THE MEETING:
Sarah Georgen, Licensing and Operations Manager

Kelley Palmatier, Deputy Executive Director

Elaine Yeatts, Sr. Policy Analyst

OTHER GUESTS PRESENT

Rusty Spencer, EOL Solutions

CALL TO ORDER

Blair Nelsen, FSL, called the public hearing to order at 9:32 a.m.

CALL FOR PUBLIC COMMENT

Mr. Nelsen called for comment on the proposed regulatory action regarding the periodic review of the
Regulations for Preneed Funeral Planning (18VAC65-30-10 et seq.).

PUBLIC COMMENT

One (1) comment was received on the proposed regulations by Rusty Spencer, EOL Solutions. Mr.
Spencer requested clarification on whether the Board would have a grace period for licensees to replace
the pre-need contract forms in their records, and when the new forms would be used by DHP investigators
for the inspection process.

Mr. Nelsen reminded everyone that a public comment period will remain open until April 3, 2020.
ADJOURNMENT

With all business concluded, the public hearing adjourned at 9:36 a.m.
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